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January 2010        

A Message from the President               
Franky Pettolina 
 
Winter has definitely settled in throughout the Mid Atlantic.  For that matter, it has settled in 

up and down the East Coast.  It has been one of the coldest winters that anyone can remember.   

From Florida to OC I have heard nothing but griping about the cold.  Hopefully things will 

break soon. 

Things have been rolling along well at the Club.  The Holiday parties were a tremendous suc-

cess.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank the staff and Dee and the auxiliary for all 

of their hard work.  I had a great time and have heard nothing but compliments from others in 

attendance.  Next on the list is the Super Bowl party followed closely by the Valentineôs din-

ner.  These have both been heavily attended in the past, and I am sure this year will be no dif-

ferent.  I look forward to seeing many of you there. 

In this Marlin Bill you will find an article about the elevator by John Sipple.  John has been 

our point man on this project and he has done a heck of a job.  Johnôs piece should answer any 

questions you may have.  However, if after reading it you need further information, feel free to 

contact either John or myself. 

Annette Cropper has taken over the financial end of our office position since Stefanie left.  She 

has been doing an incredible job so far, and I expect nothing but great things in the future.  We 

are always looking for ways to make better use of the Club funds, and Annette has already 

made several suggestions that will pay off greatly in the months to come. 

We are beginning to look for the person to handle the ñother halfò of the office position.  One 

resume was dropped off at the club already, and there will be an ad running in the local papers.  

Our goal is to have the position filled in February, but like anything, time will tell.  This is a 

very important position, and we intend to take our time finding the right person to fill it. 

The next Fishing Committee meeting is scheduled for mid February.  This should be a busy 

meeting with a lot to cover.  We will be working on any format changes for the coming tour-

nament season and many other topics.  I will update everyone in the coming Marlin Bills.  If 

you have any input or ideas that you would like to be heard at the meeting, please shoot me an 

email or give me a call (410-251-0575 or surveyfp@yahoo.com).  I am especially looking for-

ward to the formatting of the new Bluefish Tournament, this tourney should be a fun way to 

kick off the season. 

As in the past we welcome any fishing pictures or stories from abroad.  If you are fortunate 

enough to get somewhere and catch some fish this winter please let us know.  I look forward 

to hearing from you. 

 

See you all around the club, and stay warmé. 

 

mailto:surveyfp@yahoo.com


1st Annual Bluefish  

Tournament 

Captains Meeting: May 28. 

Fishing days: May 29 and 30,  

Fish 1out of 2 

Awards: Sunday night May 30. 

Chairmen: Frank Pettolina. 

 

31st Annual  

Small Boat Tournament 

Captains Meeting: June 25 

Fishing days: June 26 and 27 

Fish 1 out of 2 

Awards: Sunday night June 27. 

Chairmen: Bill Regan 

 

28th Annual Canyon Kick Off 

Captains Meeting: July1. 

Fishing Days:  July 2, 3 and 4 

Fish 2 out of 3 

Awards: Monday July 5 

Chairmen: Frank Pettolina 

 

6th Annual Kids Classic 

Captains Meeting: July 16. 

Fishing Days: July 17 and 18 

Awards: Sunday at Carnival. 

Chairmen: Bill Regan, Annette Cropper, Pat Svehla 

 

2nd Annual Ladies Tournament 

Captains Meeting: July 29. 

Fishing Days: July 30 and 31 

Fish 1 out of 2 

Awards: July 31 

Chairmen: Allison Sappington 

 

52nd Annual Labor Day Tournament 

Captains Meeting: Sept. 2 

Fishing Days: Sept. 3, 4 and 5 

Fish 2 out of 3 

Awards:  Sept. 5 

Chairmen: Bill Fenwick, Bob Windrow 

 

32nd Annual Challenge Cup 

Captains Meeting: Sept. 16. 

Fishing Days: Sept. 17 and 18 

Fish 2 out of 2 

Awards: Sept. 18 

ChairmanñPat Svehla. 

2010 Fishing Tournament Schedule 



 

Valentine's Day Dinner 
 

Saturday,  February 13, 2010 

 

$45.00 per person 
 

Entertainment from ñDJ Donnieò 
 

As always - ñA Rose for the Ladiesò 

Complimentary Champagne and a Free Drink Ticket 
 

Cocktails & Appetizers begin at 6:30pm 
 

Seared Scallops  

with a warm shitake mushroom and spinach salad. 

Crabmeat Bruchetta 

served atop toasted crustini 

 
Dinner will be served at 7:00pm 

 

Enjoy a Plated Dinner 

Caesar Salad 

Filet Mignon & Stuffed Shrimp 

Garlic Mashed Potatoes 

Grilled Asparagus 

Rolls and Butter 
 

Dessert 

Strawberry Smith Island Cake 

Chocolate Covered Strawberries 
 

Reservations are a must! 

Call the Club to purchase your tickets today! 

Monday - Friday 10am - 1pm 

410-213-1613 

Payment is due with each reservation. 



 

Join us for the  

Ocean City  

Marlin Club  
 

Super Bowl  

XXXIX  
TAILGATE PARTY!  

 

Sunday, Feb. 7, 2010  

$15.00 per person  
Includes:  

 

All ñUñCan Eat  
 

Buffet and Draft Beer  

5pm -  Until game ends  
Buffet Includes  

Chili  

Wings  

Sliders  

Kielbasa's  

Chips & Salsa  

Cheese and Veggie Trays  

Brownies for Dessert!  
 

Reservations 

Call the Club to purchase your tickets today! 

Monday - Friday 10am - 1pm 

410-213-1613 



Elevator Update 

We are happy to say that we have past the halfway point in our 

goal to raise funds to build the club elevator.  The board of di-

rectors would like to thank all who have donated; your support is 

seriously appreciated.  We have received a number of questions 

regarding the timetable for completion as well as what will be 

included in construction.  The elevator will be built on the North 

West corner of the property and will be constructed of block, 

concrete and rebar.  It will include the elevator shaft, a mechani-

cal room as well as two additional storage rooms which are des-

perately needed by the club. The building will be free standing 

and include covered bridge which will connect to the existing 

Marlin Club deck. We will maintain the existing ramp which 

will be used by our food and beverage vendors. While there are 

less expensive options which were considered we believe that 

the project as designed is in the best long term interest of our 

membership. We will begin construction once we have reached a 

fundraising level which will assure completion in a timely man-

ner. One hundred percent of the board members have contrib-

uted as well as many members; we need a little more help to 

make this project come to life. If you havenôt yet considered do-

nating to this worthwhile project the board respectfully asks for 

your support. If you have additional questions please contact the 

board of directors at info@ocmarlinclub.com 

 

 

$125,000 

 

Grand Slam - $10,000 dollar pledge Includes name placed on plaque inside of ele-

vator as well as on plaque inside club designating your support at the Grand Slam 

level.  

 

Blue Marlin - $5000 dollar pledge includes name on plaque inside the clubhouse 

designating your Blue Marlin Level support.  

 

White Marlin - $1000 dollar pledge includes name on plaque inside the clubhouse 

designating your White Marlin Level support.  

 

Sailfish - $500 dollar pledge includes name on plaque inside the clubhouse desig-

nating your Sailfish Level support.  

 

Spearfish - $100 dollar pledge includes name on plaque inside the clubhouse desig-

nating your Sailfish Level support.  
 

To make a pledge today please return this page. If you have any questions please contact the 

club 410-213-1613 or at info@ocmarlinclub.com. 

 

I am happy to pledge the following amount   $___________________________ 

 
 

Name_________________________   Signature _________________________ 



Bay Marine 
Group 

OLD PRO 

GOLF 
Weaver  

Electric Service 

The Ocean City Marlin Club Board of Directors  

would like to thank all of the  

Sponsors of the Club for all the support  

they have given the Club over the past year.  

We are currently preparing the  

Sponsorship Packages for 2010  

and you will be receiving them in the mail soon. 

White Marlin Level 
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The Ocean City Marlin Club is going GREEN!!! 
 

 

 

After long consideration the Club has decided to  

stop mailing the Marlin Bill.  

 
If you are currently not receiving e-mails from the  

Club please go to the website; www.ocmarlinclub.com  

and add your e-mail address on the bottom of our home page.  

You may also e-mail us, info@ocmarlinclub.com  

or call the Club, 410-213-1613.  
 

Paper copies will be available at the Clubhouse or by special request. 
  

Sign up today to be sure not to miss the next issue! 

 

The Board of Directors and  

Staff of the Marlin Club 

would like to send out  

a special  

Thank You  
to the  

Auxiliary  

for all the support and  

help they provide everyday. 

 

We appreciate all you do. 

E-mail us your  
 

TRAVEL STORIES 
 

Send Pictures and Stories to info@ocmarlinclub.com 

So we can share them in the next Marlin Bill! 

Reminderé 
 

2010 Dues are now due. 
 

If you have not paid your  
 

2010 Dues  
 

please forward them  
 

to the Club at your  
 

earliest convenience. 



Ocean City Marlin Club 

9659 Golf Course Road 

Ocean City Maryland  21842 

 

CLUBHOUSE HOURS 

 
Wednesday & Thursday  

 
3:00 ð 10:00 PM  

Light fare Served 4:00 ð 5:00  
Full Menu Available 5:00 ð 9:00  

 
Friday & Saturday  

 
3:00 ð 11:00 PM  

Light fare Served 4:00 ð 5:00  
Full Menu Available 5:00 ð 10:00  

 
Sunday  

 
12:00 ð 10:00 PM  

Light fare Served 2:00 ð 5:00  
Full Menu Available 5:00 ð 9:00  

 
We have you NFL Ticket!  


